17 May 1999

To whom it may concern,

Craig Grummitt has been engaged as a multimedia developer on a number of major training product development projects between November 1997 and May 1999.  He has worked with a team at Swinburne University of Technology to develop a range of multimedia training resources on CD ROM.

He has worked to meet tight timelines in consultation with industry clients.  The products developed have been leading edge in the field of vocational education and training.  Craig has been a key resource person, keeping abreast of the new learning technologies and inservicing team members so that they are able to fully appreciate the possibilities of applying these technologies to address flexible delivery training needs.

I have no hesitation in recommending him to a potential employer.  His skills would be a great asset to any multimedia development project.

Yours sincerely

Mary Gates

Project Manager

Training and Consulting Group

Swinburne University of Technology

PO Box 218

Hawthorn 3122

Melbourne

Australia

Phone +61 3 9214 8492

Email: mgates@swin.edu.au

